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Evergreen East Hill Development Plan

Richard Konda <rkonda@asianlawalliance.org>
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To:  GeneralPlanStaff <GeneralPlanStaff@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 
To the San Jose 2040 Task Force: 

 On behalf of the Asian Law Alliance, I strongly support the staff recommendation to transition from the
Level of Service standard to the Vehicle Miles Traveled standard in the Evergreen East Hills
Development Policy area.  

The Evergreen East Hill area has been neglected by city government for years.  The area has not shared
in the prosperity that has come to so many other parts of San Jose and Silicon Valley. Now we can change
that over the next 20 years and bring thousands of new jobs and homes to our area. Transitioning to the
VMT standard is one of the keys to making that happen. 

Please follow the staff recommendation and approve the transition. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Konda
Executive Director
Asian Law Alliance 
991 West Hedding St., Suite 202
San Jose, CA  95126
(408)-287-9710
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